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Robert Lee Baptist Church 
will be hosting its first Summer 
Art Camp June 30th and July 
1st. Kids who have completed 
Kindergarten through 6th grade 
are invited to learn different art 
techniques, the history of  
different techniques, and to have 
fun.

Camp will start at 9 am and 
finish at 3 pm with a lunch 
provided for every child. On July 
1st at 3 pm, there will be a 
Camp Art Show for the children 
to display their art and projects, 
open to the community with 
refreshments.

Registration forms are 
available at the church office. 
For transportation or more 
information contact Robert Lee 
Baptist Church (325) 453- 2724 
or Matthew Gore (580) 222-
3761.

A July 4th Blowout has been 
scheduled for Saturday, July 4, 
2015, in Robert Lee Park.  The 
event will begin around 9 am 
and conclude at 12 midnight.  
Activities slated include 
fireworks at dusk, a dance, 
swimming, lawnmower races, a 
washer pitchin contest, a 
progressive Cow Patty Bingo, 
food, vendors and all kinds of  
fun games.

The swimming pool will 
remain open until 11 pm.  
Brandon Bohall  and his band 
will provide the music for the 
dance.  The Street Affair 

committee will have a 
concession stand featuring hot 
dogs of  all kinds.

Well it’s almost that time of  
year again, for the annual 4th of  
July Celebration to be held on 
Saturday, July 4 at 6 pm that 
takes place at the Bronte Health 
and Rehab Center.  The 4th of  
July Celebration includes a free 
picnic meal, a silent auction and 
a live dessert auction (the 
group’s only fundraisers), and a 
wonderful fireworks display.

The purpose of  the BHRC 
Auxiliary, is to render volunteer 
services to the East Coke 
County Hospital District, dba, 
Bronte Health and Rehab 
Center and residents, by 
providing funds, services and 
material goods (such as 
equipment) to aide in its 
functions, services, and 
programs of  the facility.

The BHRC Auxiliary is a 
non-profit organization.  No 
part of  its net earnings shall be 
insure to the benefit of  any 
officer, director, member, or 
individual who has a personal 
and private interest in the 
activities of  the BHRC 
Auxiliary; nor shall the BHRC 
Auxiliary ever declare or pay to 
any such persons any dividend 
or other distribution except for a 
reimbursement specific to 
BHRC Auxiliary expenditure.

Membership in the BHRC 
Auxiliary is open to all people 
interested in the community 
heath and the welfare of  the 
BHRC residents, and who agree 
to abide by the policies of  the 
BHRC Auxiliary and BHRC.  
The BHRC Auxiliary has 3 
levels of  membership and all 
donations and memorials are 
welcome.

The Robert Lee High School 
Class of  1960 will hold their 
55th class reunion Saturday, July 
25, 2015, at the old Rec Hall in 
Robert Lee.  This building is 
now called the Senior Citizens 
Center.

The class has reserved the 

building all day Saturday until 
midnight for the reunion.  Bring 
your annuals and any music you 
have from the 1950s and 1960s.

For information on the 
reunion, please call Sondra 
“Sandy”(Roe) Caves at (325) 
896-2503, or send a note to PO 
Box 42, Christoval, Texas  
76935, or contact Jerry Blair at 
(940) 569-0472 or Pat (Fowler) 
Clement at (325) 453-4627.

There will be a meeting of  the 
Coke County Roping Club at the 
arena in Bronte on Sunday, June 
21, 2015, at 6 pm.

All interested parties are 
encouraged to attend.


